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Putting the right to purchase a firearm in the hands of law enforcement is 1. 

unconstitutional and 2. would 100% lead to marginalized peoples having less access 

to firearms as compared to white populations. 

 

I am a registered democrat, a liberal, a 2a supporter, and a supporter of SENSIBLE 

gun control. I believe the 2a is a right for all, not for who law enforcement deems fit. 


